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I had been doing this job for 20 years. 13 years of that here in oregon. Our job is 

complicated working with people with disabilities and we try to be there as much as 

we can which means giving up some personal time to be there for them when 

needed. Our job doesn't stop at work. The responsibilities come with us everywhere. 

I believe we deserve to be compensated more just for some of the  the reasons I 

mentioned above 


